
March 1, 2023

Legislative Hearing Officer
310 City Hall
15 West Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Legislative Hearing Officer,

I am writing on behalf of the Hamline Midway Coalition Development Committee in
support of Joshua Burbul and Slate Billiard Club LLC’s Class N License application.

Our committee recently met with the business owner, Joshua Burbul, who shared
information with us regarding the business plan and vision for his new venture. We
had the opportunity to ask questions about the proposed use of the space, which
were answered satisfactorily by the business owner. It is also notable to the
committee that this will be a private, member-only club with no gambling or liquor
licenses.

Our committee believes that Slate Billiard Club will be an asset to the neighborhood
and will fit in well in its proposed location at 755 Prior Ave N Suite 002A.The Hamline
Midway Coalition strongly recommends the city’s support of this Class N license
request.

SIncerely,

Nate Roisen
Development Committee Chair
Hamline Midway Coalition
Nathan.roisen@gmail.com
651-290-1960


